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Points to Remember for W/B 6.6.23 

Follow us on Twitter @WhitleySchool Subscribe to our YouTube 

DATES 

 

June 

Mon 5th—School Closed—Inset Day 

Wed 7th—3:15pm Min-y-Don Residential  Meeting 3.15 (Kit List has been emailed) 

Thur 8th—Class 3 Air Raid Shelter Visit 

Sat 10th - Rose Queen (Please keep the date free) 

Thur 15th— Sports Day PM 

Fri 16th June - Kids in Sport—Oulton Park Visit Y5 & Y6 

  Class 1 Stay and Learn 

Thur 29th - Year 6 Production (2pm & 6pm) Refreshments available to buy  

 

July 

Tues 4th to Friday 7th - Weaverham High School Transition Week 

Wed 5th & Thurs 6th—Y1—Y5 Parent’s Evenings & Children’s Art Gallery 

Fri 7th—Final day for School Holiday Club Payments 

Mon 10th – Fri 14th—Year 6 Residential to Min-y-Don 

Fri 21st  - 9:10am Y6 leavers Assembly 

                 3:15pm School closes for the Summer 

FoWS Lottery Results 

Lots of numbers still available – support your school and help raise £3,200!   

Please consider joining this year. 

Contact Derry 07973281124 for help and to see which numbers are available. 

Thank you for supporting our school in this way 

Reminder Y4 Multiplication Check 

The  children have been working really hard to master 

their multiplication tables.  We will soon administer the 

official Multiplication check to all eligible Y4 pupils be-

tween Tuesday 6th June and Friday 16th. 

The purpose of the MTC is to determine whether pupils 

can recall their times tables fluently, which is essential 

for future success in mathematics.  

We are really pleased with the Children’s progress and 

many are now getting 100%. We would ask you to sup-

port your child to reach their potential by learning the 

last few facts that they need to know.   

Try the unofficial check  https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/

resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check 

 Y5 and Y6 Quadkids Sports Success 

On Monday, some of our Year 5 and 6 

pupils took part in a Quadkids event at 

Weaverham High School, organised 

through our membership to the Vale 

Royal School Sports Partnership. The 

pupils took part in a 600m run, 75m 

sprint, vortex howler throw and a 

standing long jump, as well as a relay 

run. We are very proud to say that we 

came third in the competition overall!  

mailto:admin@whitley.cheshire.sch.uk
https://twitter.com/WhitleySchool
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCOEY-zDh5QBstC2exBNbnbw?pbjreload=10
https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check
https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check


 
 
Saturday June 10th  

Whitley Rose Queen Fete  

We will shortly be asking you to indicate if your child will be taking part in the Rose Queen Fete.             

Traditionally, we have performed some songs and dances for the local community.  This is an amazing op-

portunity for your child’s character development and a wonderful family day out.  The children are nor-

mally with us for about 2 hours. We gather at school and then lead the procession to the Village hall play-

ing field. The school gates will be open at 12.30pm and we will begin the procession at 1pm.   

 

Y6 Residential Meeting 

On Wed 7th June, we will hold our residential meeting to discuss our Min-y-

Don Visit with parents. This will be at 3.15pm and take about half an hour.  

We will email out any Power Point and other details for parents who cannot 

attend. The meeting will take place in Miss Baines’ Classroom. 



Class 1 Renovation 

News 

We are excited to announce that a contractor has been appointed by the Rowan Learning Trust to 

carry out a renovation of Classroom 1. This classroom has been in continuous use since 1875 and is 

in desperate need of renovation. The Rowan learning Trust identified the need to make the interior 

of this classroom fit for purpose and reflective of the wonderful work that goes in there. While the 

daily provision is excellent for the children, we have never been happy with our crumbling plaster, 

decaying heating pipes and the many worn out aspects of the classroom, such as the ceiling and 

floor. We are grateful that the Trust has provided the financial backing for this important project. 

The renovation will provide new toilets specifically for pupils in this class, new storage, modern, 

safe radiators and a ceiling with recessed lighting.  While we seek to preserve aspects of the interi-

or, we are also mindful of our duty to ensure that this classroom is fit for the next generation of 

young learners. 

To facilitate the timely completion of this project, the children of Class 1 will have their provision 

moved to Classroom 4 and also make use of the hall during the last 20 school days of this term.  

The warmer days will also allow us to utilise our beautiful outdoor environment when appropriate. 

We look forward to unveiling the finished classroom when it opens for the start of the term and 

welcoming our families back into the classroom. We will ensure that the project causes minimal 

disruption to the learning and operation of the school during these last few days of term. 

 


